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       Pres idents  Message   
Welcome to our Sept.- Oct. Newsletter. 

 
Wes Falor 

Photo by Richard Tarbuck 
 
I would like to start this newsletter with a 
big “THANK YOU” to all of you whom 
helped make our show a success. With out 
your help our show would not happen. I 
would like to give  a special thanks to 
Cathie for all her work, and time given, to 
make it all happen. This is truly an amazing 
club to be a member of, all of you make 
everything seem so easy, I find it a 
privilege to be a member of such a great 
group. Again a great “THANK YOU” to all 
of you. 
   I know this fall will go fast so be thinking 
about a topic for next year’s cachet for are 
show cover. At the September meeting will 
have a complete  report on the results of 
our show which will help us make any 
adjustments we will need for next year, 
such as table fees etc. to cover the 
additional rental costs expected. 
           Continue on next page  

 

                      Sept .  1 s t . . .MEETING  
After the general meeting, Cathie will give us a 

report on our show in July . This will be 
followed by a slide show of the photos taken by 
Karen at the show. This will be followed by a 
talk by Roger Heath on the “postal cancels of 
private Railways in Switzerland.” Books with 
stamps will be available for circulation. If time 

permits, there will be a show and tell that 
begins with the letter”S”. 

 

                     Oct . .  6 th.  MEETING  

 After the general meeting, There will be a 
show and tell that begins with the letter 
“T.”  Members are encouraged to come 
prepared with their choices.  This will be 
followed by a Silent Auction. Bring any 
items you are interested in selling. Silent 
Auction forms can be downloaded from our 
website straitstamp.org. 
Free used periodicals and some club material 
available for sale. +    
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STRAIT STAMP TALK 
 

 
From American stamp Dealer & collector. 
 
                 

Sept. – Oct. Stamp Shows 
 
                 
Sept. 9-11   SEAPEX 2016 
                     (Summer Exhibition) 
                       Seattle, (Tukwila) WA 
Sept. 24-25 Apple Harvest 2016 
                   Spokane, WA 
 
.    2016  Stamp Program     
            Sept. – Oct.. Issues    
 
Sept.. 2,        Star Trek, 
                      New York, NY 
Sept. 29,       Jack O’Lanterns 
                      Anoka, MN 
Oct. 6,         Nativity, 
                    ASDA Stamp Show 
                    New York, NY 
Oct. 6,       Christmas  Contempory, 
                  (Holiday  Window Views) 
                   ASDA stamp show 
                   New York, NY 
Oct. 6,        Hanukkah,                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
                ASDA stamp show 
                New York, NY 
Oct. 7,      Wonder Woman, 
                 New York Comic–Con 
                 New York, NY 
Oct. 7,      Florentine Madonna & Child, 
                 ASDA stamp show 
                 New York, NY 
Oct. 7,       Kwanzaa, 
                  ASDA stamp show 
                  New York, NY 
                   
                  
 
 

___________________page 18 
 

 
Mailing Address -   Dk Enterprises 
                                 P.O. Box 1881                                 
360—692-3918        Silverdale, WA 98382 
 
 Visit my website at http://www.dickkeiser.com  
USCS (Universal Ship’s Cancellation Society) 
MPHS (Military Postal History Society) 
TSDA (Texas Dealers Assoc.)  
NSDA (National Stamp Dealers Assoc) 
President 
SRS (State Revenue Society) 
CCSG (Civil Censor Study Group) 
ANA (American Numismatic Association) 
 
Office Hours: M-Sat. 10:30 to 6:00 Sun. 11:oo 
to 3:oo Visa/Master charge 
 

 
 Email wftcrcs@centurylink.net)  

 
Presidents message  
               Continued from front page. 
There will be a slide show presentation by 
Dick, of photos taken by Karen at our 
show. After the slide show Roger will give 
a talk on “_Postal cancels of Private 
Railways in Switzerland”. 
   I saw several you down at the A.P. S. 
show in Portland, and also several of our 
Canadian friends. It was nice that so many 
of you could make it and enjoy all the great 
displays. The displays were really great, not 
to mention one of few times we get to see 
such high quality material on display. 
   Hope all of you have as great start to the 
fall season. 
Wesley N. Falor    . 
 


